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Leaf Pickup – REMINDER: The city has appropriated funds for leaf pickup this year which will 
occur in November.  The estimated date currently is a one-time pickup to begin on November 
19th or 20th.  As always, your leaves must be blown to the edge of the street (but not in the 
street) into piles (no bagged leaves) BEFORE leave removal begins. Once Mr. Brown has cleared 
a street, he will not return to that street to remove additional leaves (basically, once he passes 
your house once, he will not come back).  
 
Property Tax Reminder: The deadline for the property tax discount is November 30. Please 
make arrangements for payment prior to this date to ensure you save a little money! 
���� 
Payments can be mailed to the City Building (385 Circle Drive) or placed in the building’s 
dropbox outside of the front door.  
 
City Text Message/Email Group 
(REMIND): If you are interested in 
joining a text messaging/email 
group that will allow you to 
receive periodic announcements 
and city-related reminders via 
text message or email, please 
follow the directions provided. 
(These messages would be sent 
by the Mayor, Clerk, or a City 
Commissioner and would only 
pertain to city business.)  
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